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MEETING CANCELLED.
OFFICIAL MEETING NOTICE AND AGENDA

The City of Stoughton will hold a meeting of the Business Park North Committee on Monday,
March 23, 2015 at 6:00 pm, in the Council Chambers, Second Floor, Public Safety Building, 321 S.
Fourth Street, Stoughton WI.

AGENDA:
1. Call to Order.
2. Request by Nicole Hines and Jordan Tilleson to reconsider the lot improvement restrictions of

$175,000 per acre within 18 months of lot purchase for the property at 300 Business Park Circle,
Lot 14, Business Park North.

3. Future agenda items.
4. Adjournment.

Laurie Furseth – Chair, Business Park North Committee
3/18/15mps

Packets sent to:
Business Park North Committee
Laurie Furseth, Chamber President, Chair
David Wendt, Business Park North Rep.
Erica Dial, Chamber Exec. Director
Paul Lawrence, Council member
Greg Jenson, Council member
Laurie Sullivan, Finance Director
Rodney Scheel, Planning Director

cc: Michael Stacey (2 Packets) Tim Miller
Utilities Director Bob Kardasz (Packet) Peter Sveum
Stoughton Newspapers (fax) DErickson@madison.com
City Attorney Matt Dregne (email) Bill Livick
Department Heads Nicole Hines (email)
Margit Frisch (email) Jordan Tilleson (email)
Area Towns (email) Council Members
Derek Westby (email) Michael Stacey

“IF YOU ARE DISABLED AND IN NEED OF ASSISTANCE, PLEASE CALL 608-873-6677 PRIOR
TO THIS MEETING.”

AN EXPANDED MEETING MAY CONSTITUTE A QUORUM OF THE COUNCIL.


